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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Early Years Transition Questionnaire 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to complete our Early Years Transition Questionnaire. 

The resounding message back is that the majority of you are happy with the amount of information you received 

and feel your child has settled well in Little Bears and Little Lions, which is great to hear. You felt involved and 

included in the process and found the visits to the school and settling in sessions useful, as well as the home visits 

and meeting teachers during the summer. 

You also highlighted some areas where we can improve, including by offering taster days earlier in the year 

(Autumn rather than Summer), providing more information on drop-offs and pick-ups, allowing more time for 

settling sessions to take place, and you have asked for more clarity around the buddy system.  

We will incorporate all your feedback as we look ahead to next year. We want this to continue to be a two-way 

conversation and if you have any further points you would like to make, please do get in touch with us at the 

earliest opportunity. Our commitment to you is that we will continue to listen and learn from what is working, or 

what is not, and adapt as necessary. 

Your continued support it is the backbone of our school community.  

Thanks so much again for taking part. 

 

 

The Senior Leadership Team 
Loseley Fields Primary School  
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